

April 6, 2009

Mr. Randy Roxson USA Sprinkler Fitters Association 2439 Meridian Drive Lodi, CA 95242

Dear Mr. Roxson:

On behalf of the CFSI Board of Directors, I welcome you as the newest member of the Congressional Fire Services Institute's National Advisory Committee (NAC). Your membership was approved on April 3rd by the committee members. As a member, you will now assume an important role in providing direction and guidance to the CFSI staff on important fire and life safety issues.

The NAC assumes a unique role in the fire and emergency services in that brings together the preeminent fire and life safety organizations in the country to develop consensus positions on important issues. We look forward to the contributions the USA Sprinkler Fitters Association can provide as we address a number of important issues during the 111th Congress.

At your earliest convenience, I will need you to sign the Code of Ethics and return it to me. Thereafter, your membership on the NAC will be official. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. You can reach me at 202-371-1277.

We have not set a date for our next NAC meeting, but it will likely take place in October, 2009.

Congratulations and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Bell Will

Bill Webb Executive Director